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Dear Sir/Madam

I am enormously disappointed with National Highways attitude. They have taken no notice
of UNESCO’s position, no notice of the Secretary of Transport’s concern and have not
looked seriously at any alternative routes. This scheme must not be allowed to go ahead, to
put at risk five thousand years of history for a relatively fleeting traffic advantage is
absolute madness and unforgivable vandalism.

Andrew Casey.




